
Virtual Membership Meetings Report– CUPE Workshop – May 4, 2021, 1-4pm

Another virtual workshop!  I did not enjoy this workshop at all!  I personally find it extremely hard to stay

focused when on-line.  Learning for me needs to be interactive and in person!

This workshop was all about Parliamentary Procedures (boring!) and not too much about the technical

skills acquisition needed to conduct meetings on ZOOM. This workshop is in the early stages of

development and we the participants were testing it out.  Many participants were disappointed as I was.

The handouts were too small to be really helpful.

For someone who usually has lots of great things to say about workshops, I have nothing to add....the big

takeaway I took from this workshop was that participants need frequent breaks when on-line -  1-1 ½

hours work and then a break!  Agreed!

The most interesting part of the whole experience was to somewhat connect with a few of the

participants mostly from New Brunswick and Newfoundland.....for a few minutes in a breakout room.

Respectfully submitted

Karyn Noble

Central West VP

CUPE Local 3260


